
 

 

The History Department held a retirement reception for  
Dr. Cynthia Neville on April 16th at the University Pub.   

Dr. Neville first joined the Department as a SSHRC 
Postdoctoral Fellow.  Her future plans include writing a great 
deal more Medieval History and travel (with as much hiking 
as possible). 

The reception was enjoyed by many of Dr. Neville’s colleagues, 
family, friends, students and staff. 

We wish you all the very best Cynthia.  You will be greatly 
missed! 

      

   

 

  


